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Dickson Ho

From: ccheung@epd.gov.hk
Sent: Thursday, 11 August, 2022 13:46
To: hkg-2512229a-ce11
Cc: Lai, Chloe Kwan-Ting; e2.mwsd@hyd.gov.hk; Jessica Zhang; 

pc15.mwsd@hyd.gov.hk; pc24.mwsd@hyd.gov.hk; se9.mwsd@hyd.gov.hk
Subject: Re: Agreement No. CE 11/2021 (HY) - Request for Information of Spillage and 

Leakage Incidents

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

WARNING: The sender of this email could not be validated and may not match the person in the "From" field. 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Dear Chloe,  
 
According to our record, there is no reported chemical spillage accident or chemical leakage incident.  
 
Thanks 
Eric CHEUNG 
2417 6138  
E(RW)11 
Regional Office (West)  
Environmental Protection Department  
 
 
 
From:        hkg-2512229a-ce11 <hkg-2512229a-ce11@wsp.com>    
To:        "ccheung@epd.gov.hk" <ccheung@epd.gov.hk>  
Cc:        hkg-2512229a-ce11 <hkg-2512229a-ce11@wsp.com>, "se9.mwsd@hyd.gov.hk" <se9.mwsd@hyd.gov.hk>, 
"e2.mwsd@hyd.gov.hk" <e2.mwsd@hyd.gov.hk>, "pc24.mwsd@hyd.gov.hk" <pc24.mwsd@hyd.gov.hk>, 
"pc15.mwsd@hyd.gov.hk" <pc15.mwsd@hyd.gov.hk>, Jessica Zhang <jessica.zhang@erm.com>  
Date:        10/08/2022 16:21  
Subject:        Agreement No. CE 11/2021 (HY) - Request for Information of Spillage and Leakage Incidents  
Sent by:        "Lai, Chloe Kwan-Ting" <Chloe.Lai@wsp.com>  

 

Agreement No. CE 11/2021 (HY)  
Traffic Improvement Scheme in Tuen Mun - Widening and Addition of slip roads at Lung Fu 
Road/ Tuen Mun Road/Wong Chu Road/ Hoi Wing Road (Extension Works to Major Roads 
in Tuen Mun) 
– Investigation, Design and Construction 
  
Dear Sir,  
  
Please find the softcopy of letter ref. 2512229A-GN-0176/22 “Request for Information of Spillage 
and Leakage Incidents”, the hard copy will be delivered to your office accordingly. 
  
Your prompt response of the above on or before 17 August 2022 is much appreciated. 
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If you have any enquiries, please contact our environmental consultant Ms. Jessica ZHANG at 
2217 3012 or Mr. Herman LAI at 2579 8539, or via email at hkg-2512229a-ce11@wsp.com for any 
further information needed. 
  
Thanks & Best Regards, 
 

The linked 
image cannot 
be d isplayed.  
The file may  
have been 
mov ed, 
renamed, or  
deleted. 
Verify that  
the link 
points to the  
correct file  
and location.

 

      Chloe Lai  
Project Administrator, Transport and Infrastructure 

         
      D+ 852 2579-7087  

F+ 852 2856-9902 
  
 

 
 
NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary or 
otherwise subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, 
disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
message in error, or you are not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message, delete this 
message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies.  
 
 
 
-LAEmHhHzdJzBlTWfa4Hgs7pbKl [attachment "2512229A-GN-0176_22.pdf" deleted by C CHEUNG/EPD/HKSARG]  
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